
 

Dear Incoming Pre-Kindergarten Students,  

 

Welcome! This is going to be an exciting year! I am praying for you as you prepare to come to Pre-Kindergarten. 
Our first day of school is Thursday September 2nd dismissing at 12:00 for full day students enrolled for Thursday 
classes. Your child should bring in a healthy snack each day to school, but refrain from bringing in any food that 
contains nuts as we are a peanut free classroom. I am looking forward to seeing you soon. Wednesday September 
1st we will have a PK Meet and Greet at 1:00-2:00, and supplies can be brought at this time. For your conven-
ience I have included a list of supplies that you will need for the upcoming school year. Please make sure you have 
everything labeled with your child’s name on it.  

 

 Lunch box 

 An extra complete set of clothes in a Ziploc bag, labeled with your child’s name 

 All-day students need to bring a blanket and pillow or a toddler nap mat 

 One four-can set of Play-doh (Play-doh brand, please) 

 1 container of anti-bacterial wipes in pop-up container 

 Regular sized backpack with side pocket for water bottles 

 1 plastic pocket folder (any color, with child’s name) 

 1 package Expo dry erase markers and dry erase eraser 

 1 pair safety scissors 

 1 box 8-12 jumbo/primary crayons 

 1 bottle of Elmer’s Glue 

 1 package of glue sticks 

 Non-disposable water bottle 

 1 Bottle of Hand Sanitizer 

 A smock or large t-shirt for arts and crafts 

 

Please bring a healthy snack for the mornings (no fruit cups or yogurt cups.) For full day students’ lunch, please 
remember to pack a sandwich, a snack and a water bottle or juice box, with napkins and any needed utensils or 
condiments. If your child is staying for AfterCare, they will need an additional healthy snack for after school. 

 

I hope you are excited about the upcoming school year. We are going to have lots of fun and learn a lot! 

 

Blessings,  

Mrs. Kim Steidle 

ksteidle@calvaryacademy.org 


